
 

… in Year 2 this last half term (Spring Term 1)  

What a busy start to 2020 it has been in Year 2!  
 

 

The children have really embraced their new topic of Wirral 1960s-now. They have particularly 

enjoyed looking at and comparing toys from the past to the toys they play now. Who would 

have thought that children had no electronic gadgets to play with in 1960! We will be continuing 

this topic after half term and are excited 

for our 1960s day on Tuesday 10th March – 

further details will follow.  
 

In English, we have spent this half term 

studying a local author, Shirley Hughes, who 

started writing her books in the 1960s. The 

children enjoyed being detectives and 

researching facts about her and wrote some 

amazing fact files.  
 

Maths has been 

super tricky this 

half term! Children 

have begun learning 

about money and the 

children have been 

looking at the value 

of coins. They 

enjoyed playing 

‘shop’ and working out change. Please  help your child 



consolidate this concept by handling coins at home and totalling up the amounts, finding change 

from £1.  

The Christian Value for this half term has been 

‘compassion’. The children have demonstrated 

true compassion by working together 

collaboratively and showing love and care to 

others.  

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who 

attended the team time session and the SATs 

meeting – we 

hope you 

found them 

beneficial.  

 

 

Have a wonderful half term break!  

 

Thank you for all of your support, 

The Year 2 Teaching team.   

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

Monday 24th February Back to school for spring term 2 

Monday 9th March Early parents evening 2.30-5.30pm 

Tuesday 10th March 1960s dress up day 

Wednesday 11th March Late parents evening 3.45-7pm 

Thursday 19th March  Overnight trip to Barnstondale 

Friday 3rd April Easter service at church  

Friday 3rd April School closes for Easter 

 


